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___ March 2022 
 

 
Ms. Karen Jane Salutan 
EM Stall-1, Gov. Halili Road 
Barangay Gaya-gaya 
San Jose Del Monte City 
Bulacan 
   
Dear Ms. Salutan, 
 
 Subject:  Notice of Award (NOA) 
 
 We are pleased to notify you that your price quotation for the delivery of a 
virtual film showing in support of the National Women’s Month Celebration and as 
part of the worldwide observance of the International Women’s Day, featuring” 
SINANDOMENG by Byron Bryant”, in the amount of Twenty-Eight Thousand Pesos 
(Php28,000.00), inclusive of all costs and applicable taxes, has been accepted pursuant 
to AMLC-BAC Resolution No. 22-, Series of 2022. 
 

 In view hereof, please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by 
signing at the portion provided below.  Kindly return to us a signed copy of this NOA 
within two (2) calendar days from receipt hereof.   
 
 Thank you for your kind attention. 
 

Very truly yours, 
  
 
 

MEL GEORGIE B. RACELA 
           Executive Director 

 
Conforme: 
Karen Jane Salutan 
 

______________________________________________ 
Signature over printed name of Authorized Representative  
Date:__________________ 

18

March 18, 2022

http://www.amlc.gov.ph/
mailto:secretariat@amlc.gov.ph
ronvelasco
Stamp


